
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our role at Comberton is to spark curiosity, creating a world of opportunity, awe and wonder for our children and staff. We aim to 
equip our children with the knowledge, skills and values to lead productive, healthy and inspired lives in modern day Britain. 

 
 

Head Teacher: Mrs D. Frost 

Chair of Governors: Mr S. Deakin 

 

Comberton Primary School 

Borrington Road 

Kidderminster 

Worcestershire 

DY10 3ED 

 

Tel: 01562 754704 

Fax: 01562 753907 

Email:office@comberton.worcs.sch.uk 

Website: www.combertonprimary.com 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Access to Young Voices music at home 
 
Pupils are able to access the Young Voices music and videos at 
home. 
 
For all the details and to register, please follow this link: 
https://yvmusicroom.com/parentRegisterReferral?code=MTM1My8
xNjk1MTk2Mzc5 
 
Please note that parents and carers (rather than children) should 
initially follow the link and register. Once you have done this, you 
can decide how to allow your child to use the website. 
 
This letter can also be found on the school website so you can easily 
click on the link above. 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
 
 
Mr Price 
Music Coordinator 
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